
Sunflowers for Soldiers 7th Grade Trip

In honor of this upcoming Memorial Day, Satz seventh graders took a trip to the Vietnam
Veterans Memorial & Museum right here in Holmdel, NJ. Sunflowers for Soldiers, a local
nonprofit organization created by Meagan Solomon, in cooperation with Chantal Simonelli,
Principal of Satz School, sponsored the 7th grade field trip which took place across 2 days and
four separate trips.

A heartfelt day thank you to Ms. Solomon & Sunflowers for Soldiers
https://sunflowersforsoldiers.org/ and to the museum https://njvvmf.org/ for a wonderfully
planned trip! Our students learned so much thanks to tours led by Leo, a 97yr old World War II
Veteran, 3 tour Vietnam Vet John & a retired educator who shared their stories during the tour.
The knowledge and passion of the tour guides made it an unforgettable experience.

Sunflowers for Soldiers is dedicated to raising support and awareness for our soldiers,
our veterans, and their loving families and is dedicated to “Growing Patriotism Through
Education”. Donations for Sunflowers for Soldiers (EIN 88-4172117) are always welcomed and
appreciated. For more information and to be a part of this exciting and patriotic event, please
contact Meagan directly at sunflowersforsoldiers@gmail.com and visit the website at
sunflowersforsoldiers.org
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